
  

 

 

 

 

27 June 2018 12:11 

Subject: Recent Site work  
Richard, 

As promised, a quick email to summarize the recent dismantling work at site. 

Firstly, I was impressed with the initial engagement of your whole team on the first day on Site which 
ensured that everything was in place and ready to commence the work as planned. First impressions 
count! 

The following dismantling work was conducted in a professional and efficient manner with excellent 
communication. Discussions regarding the sequence and methods were comprehensive and your team 
was more than happy to accommodate changes as a result. The approach of your site staff to H&S was 
excellent and provided confidence in the methods and their execution. 

As a result, the work was progressed very smoothly and was concluded ahead of the planned schedule. 

Please pass on Babcock’s thanks to all the staff that were involved. A very successful piece of work. 

I would not hesitate to engage Euro Demolition in any further requirements that we may have.  

 

Many thanks 

Paul.    

 
Paul Creed | Implementation Manager 
Security | Marine & Technology 
Babcock International Group 
Building 6A | Defence Storage & Distribution Centre | Ashchurch | Tewkesbury | Gloucestershire | GL20 
8LZ 
Tel: +441684 855952 | Mob: +447545 200798 | Paul.Creed@babcockinternational.com 
www.babcockinternational.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Paul.Creed@babcockinternational.com
http://www.babcockinternational.com/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

2015 

New Earth Solutions Group Ltd. 

 

 

23/02/2015 

Drum removal at Blaise IVC 

Dear Richard, I wanted to drop you a brief note to thank you and your team for manner in which you undertook the 
above works at our Blaise IVC facility. 

From the project planning phase, through to implementation and completion I have received only positive 
comments from my team as to how EDD went about this project. 

Your attention to health & safety matters is commendable, whilst the practical implementation of safe working 
practices was a credit to your team undertaking the works. 

I can confirm that the work of EDD both met and exceeded my expectations for the project and I would be pleased 
to provide a reference to this effect should it ever be required. 

Peter Mills 

Operations Director 

New Earth Solutions Group Ltd. 

Tel: 01202 812300 

Mob: 07899 075330 

E: petermills@newearthgroup.co.uk 
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